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Mr. V. May 11, 2022

W34 Geocaching - Extra Credit Assignment

On Mother’s Day, our family went geocaching! It was early evening after dinner when
we started out, heading for a site at the Yaquina Head lighthouse, which is just a mile or two
from our house. The gate was closed when we got there, so we continued to a site on the campus

of Oregon Coast Community College.

A husky dog was just leaving the campus dog park as we arrived. My dog Mijji eagerly
scrambled from the car, wagging her tail, to meet a new friend. Then, we followed the clues to

the geocache site. The clues led us into a forest. Where would we find it?
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We searched around and noticed a bit of a trail. I scrambled up a hill. I found the canister

hidden in the trunk of a tree!

I opened the lid. There were pencils, toys, and money inside! I signed my name in the
little notebook. It was a fun adventure. I’ve got the app, and I’d be interested in finding some
more spots. On the way out, we passed the Ultimate Frisbee course. I’d like to try that some

time!

In math class, people were talking about their weekends. I said I went geocaching. One
student said, “What’s that?”. I told them we learned about it in P.E. Another student said they
heard someone hid a PS5 in a geocache. There are treasures out there to be found, and the

scenery and the adventure is great!






